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20 March 2024 
 
 
Dear , 
 
FOI 24/172: Fluoroquinolones  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information (FOI) request dated 21 February 2024 with the 
subject “Fluoroquinolones” in which you asked to see in full the recommendations made to 
the MHRA by the Commission on Human Medicines (CHM) following the meeting held on 25 
May 2023. 
 
I can confirm that the MHRA holds this information, in the form of the minutes of the CHM 
meeting held on 25 May 2023.  The CHM’s advice to the MHRA on risk minimisation for 
disabling and potentially long-lasting or irreversible side effects associated with 
fluoroquinolones is documented in these minutes, on pages 6 and 7.  These pages are 
provided in pdf format response to your request, please see the attached document.  
Information on page 7 that does not concern the fluoroquinolones item is redacted. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of this response and can be addressed to this email address.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
FOI Team  
Safety and Surveillance  
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency  
 
 
The MHRA information supplied in response to your request is subject to Crown copyright. The FOIA only 
entitles you to access to MHRA information.  
 
For information on the reproduction or re-use of MHRA information, please visit 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-



 

information  
 
If you have a query about this email, please contact us. If you are unhappy with our decision, you may ask for it 
to be reviewed. That review will be undertaken by a senior member of the Agency who has not previously been 
involved in your request. If you wish to pursue that option please write to the Communications Directorate, 
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency, (via this email address). After that, if you remain 
dissatisfied, you may ask the Information Commissioner at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 




